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DECISION OF THE MANAGEMENT BOARD OF THE INTER-AMERICAN AGENCY FOR COOPERATION AND DEVELOPMENT (IACD) TO APPROVE
THE ELIGIBILITY AND PROPOSED BUDGET FOR THE OAS DEVELOPMENT COOPERATION FUND (OAS/DCF) PROGRAMMING CYCLE 2021-2024


Pursuant to the provisions of Article 19 of the Rules of Procedure of the Management Board of the Inter-American Agency for Cooperation and Development (IACD), and by instructions of the Permanent Mission of Mexico, Chair of the Management Board of the IACD, on November 20, 2020 the Executive Secretariat for Integral Development held an electronic consultation (AICD/JD/CN-34/20 Español - English), regarding the approval of the eligibility and proposed budget for the OAS Development Cooperation Fund OAS/(DCF) programming cycle 2021-2024.CIDRP03045E01


Based on the proposal submitted by the delegation of Panama and having received the support of the majority of the members, the Management Board decided as follows:

Decision: 	To approve the list of 17 Member States eligible to participate in the 2021-2024 programming cycle of the OAS/DCF reflected in the table presented in the eligibility document (AICD/JD/doc.183/20 rev.2 - Español - English) and a total of $ 1.7 million to be allocated as seed funds, which will be distributed among the eligible countries.




Ambassador Luz Elena Baños Rivas				Kim Osborne
Permanent Representative of Mexico		Executive Secretary for Integral Development
